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Calendar of Events 
 

July 25 – August 8
th

:  High Adventure Trip to 

Montana and Glacier National Park 

July 27
th

:  Meeting at Minch Park 
August 3

rd
:  Meeting   

August 10
th

:  Meeting 

August 17
th

:  Meeting 
August 21 – 23

rd
:   

Trip: Muddy Run/  

The Buck   

(information will be  

e-mailed soon) 

August 24th:  Meeting   
August 31st:  Meeting 

 

Summer Camp 
The weather was perfect with warm days and cool nights!  Shirley managed to get the doughnut dough 

to cooperate and the scouts enjoyed a tasty treat on Tuesday night!  Many of the Brownsea scouts completed 

their requirements for Tenderfoot and had their Scoutmaster Conference.  Photography and Camping with 

Mitch were two of the popular merit badges that the boys earned this year. All patrols worked hard and earned 

a well deserved steak night prepared by Keith Williams and Tom Murphy.  Parents and scouts enjoyed their 

Friday night visit to camp and watched a skit performed by many of the troop members  

under the direction of Scoutmaster Mitch King.  Thanks to the many leaders  

and parents that helped to make this a memorable trip for the boys!        

              
 

Troop Goes Green 
 Troop 20 is following the “Leave No Trace” 

philosophy and is “Going Green”.  What does this 

mean for you?  Newsletters will now be sent 

electronically to cut down on using large amounts of 

paper and ink.  Be on the lookout for these newsletters 

to arrive via e-mail about every other month.  Please be 

sure to write down any important information included 

in these newsletters before deleting them. If you are 

having trouble opening the attachment, contact Val 

Huntsinger at chrisjaq@comcast.net.   

Website 
 Check out Troop 20’s new and improved 

website at www.atglenscouts.org.  Add it to your 

favorites and refer to it frequently as it will be an 

important “Troop to Home” communication tool.  A 

big thanks to Greg DeShong for working on this for us!   

 

Scouts Light Up the Night 
 The scouts of Troop and Pack 20 teamed up to 

help out with an important community event:  The 

Annual Relay for Life!  The boys showed their support 

by placing luminaries all around the track. The 

highlight of the night  

was when the luminaries  

were lit in memory of  

those friends and family  

members affected by  

cancer.   Thanks for all  

of your hard work boys!    

 

www.muddyrunpark.com 

If you have any recent changes in contact information, 

please send them to Carolyn DeShong at deshong4@verizon.net.   


